
Milan, July 17th 2013

To whom it may concern.

Dear Office/Editor of the National Library of Medicine,

My name is Francesco Di Pierro and I am the lead scientist of Velleja Research a research-based Italian 

Company;  I  have published more than 100 scientific  papers (almost 30 on PubMed).  I  am also in the 

editorial board of Journal of Alternative & Integrative Medicine (AIM). The editorial board members and 

journal staff have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high professional standing and there by 

recommending this journal to be indexed in PubMed.

Best regards.

Francesco Di Pierro


